
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  7-11-15 
Meeting Minutes 
 
Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:25.  Other officers present were Dr. Bob 
Herndon and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 18 members. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on Rules and Operating Procedures for Harrell Field. 
 
Randy provided lunch, and Regina helped serve it.  Jim Richardson will provide lunch in 
August. 
 
After a short discussion Boyd moved that we continue Mike Moss as a Life Member, Paul 
seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
Guests included Dale Weaver (owns a Stinson) and Dusty Barnett.  Dale invited CMLF 
members to attend their monthly EAA meeting on the last Saturday of the month.  Here is 
the contact information: 
 
EAA Chapter 1189 
Brooksville, MS US 
President: Andrew Fultz 
Meetings: Last Sat., Noon 
Location: Starkville, MS 
andyfultz@bellsouth.net 
http://eaa1189.org. 
 
Paul moved that the minutes be accepted, Boyd seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
There was no financial report presented, but members were reminded that club dues and 
hangar rent are due. 
 
Randy appointed Tony Clark and John Mudgett to the Audit Committee. 
 
Linwood gave an update on his project of hand controls for airplanes. 
 
Coley reported that Carlton is still working on the CO fire extinguishers. 
 
Scott Lynn from the FAA will speak to the club in August. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 11:50. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 
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